South Windsor Planning Department

3/19/20 Effective immediately, the Planning Department will be closed to the public with the following operational changes:

- Our office is currently accessible by phone (860)644-2511 Ext 329 or by email through links on our contact page: https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-department or planning@southwindsor-ct.gov
- The Town Hall is currently closed and with no access to our office.
- Effective April 10, 2020, applications will be accessed online from the Planning Department page: https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-department/pages/application-forms-and-checklists. All applicants wishing to file an application should contact the Planning Department at Planning@southwindsor-ct.gov or call (860)644-2511 Ext 329 to discuss submission of the application.
- Non-essential public meetings will be cancelled or postponed. Meetings deemed essential, including those that satisfy statutory requirements, will be shifted to videoconference. Please return to the home page of our website for more information regarding electronic meetings.
- Zoning enforcement matters should be referred to the Zoning Enforcement Officer at (860)644-2511 Ext 251 or emailed to pamela.oliva@southwindsor.org